
 TOWN OF GORHAM 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of Gorham on the 13th day of July, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., at the Gorham Town Hall, 4736 South 

Street, Gorham, New York, regarding the adoption of a Local Law which would authorize the Town 

Board and the other public bodies of the Town to use videoconferencing technology to participate 

in public meetings as permitted by section 103-a of the Open Meetings Law. 

 

 Any resident of the Town of Gorham shall be entitled to be heard upon said proposed Local 

Law at such public hearing.  Copies of said proposed Local Law are available for review at the Town 

of Gorham Town Hall, 4736 South Street, Gorham, New York. 

 

             This by Resolution of the Town Board of the Town of Gorham. 

 

 

 Darby L. Perrotte, Town Clerk 


